Title Deeper In You A Crossfire Novel
Thank you unquestionably much for downloading title deeper in you a crossfire
novel.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have look numerous times for their
favorite books in the same way as this title deeper in you a crossfire novel,
but end up in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook following a mug of coffee in the afternoon,
instead they juggled when some harmful virus inside their computer. title
deeper in you a crossfire novel is easily reached in our digital library an
online access to it is set as public thus you can download it instantly. Our
digital library saves in combination countries, allowing you to get the most
less latency epoch to download any of our books as soon as this one. Merely
said, the title deeper in you a crossfire novel is universally compatible
bearing in mind any devices to read.

Captivated by You Sylvia Day 2015 A New York Times Bestseller A #1 USA Today
Bestselling AuthorGideon calls me his angel, but he's the miracle in my life.
My gorgeous, wounded warrior, so determined to slay my demons while refusing to
face his own. Our vows should have bound us tighter than blood and flesh.
Instead they opened old wounds, and lured bitter enemies out of the shadows. We
faced a terrible choice: the familiar safety of the lives we'd had before, or
the fight for a future that suddenly seemed an impossible dream.
Bared to You Sylvia Day 2014-02-04 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Sylvia Day comes the first novel in the Crossfire series—a provocative
masterstroke of abandon and obsession that redefined the meaning of desire, and
became a global phenomenon. Gideon Cross came into my life like lightning in
the darkness... He was beautiful and brilliant, jagged and white-hot. I was
drawn to him as I’d never been to anything or anyone in my life. I craved his
touch like a drug, even knowing it would weaken me. I was flawed and damaged,
and he opened those cracks in me so easily... Gideon knew. He had demons of his
own. And we would become the mirrors that reflected each other’s most private
wounds...and desires. The bonds of his love transformed me, even as I prayed
that the torment of our pasts didn’t tear us apart...
Sylvia Day Crossfire Series Four Book Collection Sylvia Day 2015-01-29 THE
MULTI-MILLION BESTSELLING CROSSFIRE SERIES Experience the passion of Eva and
Gideon's romance in the first four intensely sensual Crossfire novels : Bared
to You, Reflected in You, Entwined with You, and the hotly anticipated number
one bestselling Captivated by You. Bared to You Gideon Cross came into my life
like lightning in the darkness - beautiful and brilliant, jagged and white hot.
I was drawn to him as I'd never been to anything or anyone in my life. The
bonds of his love transformed me, even as I prayed that the torment of our
pasts didn't tear us apart . . . Reflected in You Gideon Cross was a bright,
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scorching flame that singed me with the darkest of pleasures. I couldn't stay
away. He was my addiction. my every desire. We were bound by our need. And our
passion would take us beyond our limits to the sweetest, sharpest edge of
obsession. Entwined with You No one knows how much Gideon risked for me. How
much I'd been threatened, or just how dark and desperate the shadow of our
pasts would become. Entwined by our secrets, we tried to defy the odds. We made
our own rules and surrendered completely to the exquisite power of possession .
. . Captivated by You Gideon calls me his angel, but he's the miracle in my
life. The vows we'd exchanged should have bound us tighter than blood and
flesh. Instead they opened up old wounds, exposed pain and insecurities, and
lured bitter enemies out of the shadows. We faced a terrible choice: the
familiar safety of the lives we'd had before each other or the fight for a
future that suddenly seemed an impossible and hopeless dream...
Reflected in You Sylvia Day 2016-09-23 DISCOVER THE FIRST BOOK IN THE DARKLY
SENSUAL CROSSFIRE SERIES THAT HAS CAPTURED MILLIONS OF HEARTS AROUND THE WORLD
- PERFECT FOR FANS OF FIFTY SHADES OF GREY **NEW ENHANCED EBOOK INCLUDING THE
SONG 'GOLDEN'** Gideon Cross. As beautiful and flawless on the outside as he
was damaged and tormented on the inside. He was a bright, scorching flame that
singed me with the darkest of pleasures. I couldn't stay away. I didn't want
to. He was my addiction . . . my every desire . . . mine. My past was as
violent as his, and I was just as broken. We'd never work. It was too hard, too
painful . . . except when it was perfect. Those moments when the driving hunger
and desperate love were the most exquisite insanity. We were bound by our need.
And our passion would take us beyond our limits to the sweetest, sharpest edge
of obsession . . . Intensely romantic, darkly sensual and completely addictive,
Sylvia Day's Reflected in You will take you to the very limits of obsession . .
.
Rush Maya Banks 2013-02-05 In the first novel in the Breathless trilogy, a man
is about to have his fantasies come true with a woman who was once forbidden
fruit, and is now ripe for the picking... When Gabe Hamilton saw Mia Crestwell
walk into the ballroom for his hotel’s grand opening, he knew he was going to
hell for what he had planned. After all, Mia is his best friend’s little
sister. Except she’s not so little anymore. And Gabe has waited a long time to
act on his desires. Gabe has starred in Mia’s fantasies more than once. So what
if he’s fourteen years older? Mia knows he’s way out of her league, but her
attraction has only grown stronger with time. She’s an adult now, and there’s
no reason not to act on her most secret desires. As Gabe pulls her into his
provocative world, she realizes there’s a lot she doesn’t know about him or how
exacting his demands can be. Their relationship is intense and obsessive, but
as they cross the line from secret sexual odyssey to something deeper, their
affair runs the risk of being exposed—and vulnerable to a betrayal far more
intimate than either expected.
Crossfire Miyuki Miyabe 2007 Krimi. Imagine possessing the paranormal ability
to set someone on fire. Toast. Just by thinking about it. Junko Aoki has those
pyrokinetic powers, and she's using them to leave a trail of smoldering bodies
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across Tokyo
Entwined with You Sylvia Day 2013-06-04 The worldwide phenomenon continues as
Eva and Gideon face the demons of their pasts and accept the consequences of
their obsessive desires in the third novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Crossfire series. From the moment I first met Gideon Cross, I recognized
something in him that I needed. Something I couldn’t resist. I also saw the
dangerous and damaged soul inside—so much like my own. I was drawn to it. I
needed him as surely as I needed my heart to beat. No one knows how much he
risked for me. How much I’d been threatened, or just how dark and desperate the
shadow of our pasts would become. Entwined by our secrets, we tried to defy the
odds. We made our own rules and surrendered completely to the exquisite power
of possession...
Crossfire Trail Louis L'Amour 2005-06-28 Rafe Caradec—gambler, wanderer,
soldier of fortune—was as hard a man as the battlefields and waterfronts of
Latin America could fashion, but he was as good as his word. As Charles Rodney
lay dying in a dank ship’s fo’c’sle, Rafe swore to make sure that Rodney’s
Wyoming ranch went to his daughter, Ann. In Painted Rock, Wyoming, Caradec
found land for a man to love, miles of rolling grasslands and towering
mountains. He also found that one of the most ruthless men in the territory had
set his sights on both Rodney’s ranch and his daughter. But Rafe Caradec had
given his word, and once he’d looked deep into Ann Rodney’s eyes, nothing short
of death would stop him from keeping the promise he’d made.
On Fire Sylvia Day 2013-09-24 From Sylvia Day, the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of the Crossfire novels, comes a novella of the Shadow
Stalkers. When Deputy US Marshal Jared Cameron started investigating a series
of arson attacks in the small seaside town of Lion’s Bay, he had no idea that
the biggest blast of heat would come from the fire inspector. Her name was
Darcy Michaels—and if there was anyone that Jared wanted to get down and sweaty
with, it was Darcy. Darcy knew what she was bringing out in Jared. In fact, she
liked it. She reveled in making his dirty dreams come true. Stripped down for a
scorching after-hours affair, Jared was her fantasy, too. A hard-driving man
who knew exactly what to do to please her. But as hot as their nights were,
they had no idea just how wild it was going to get. Because Darcy has a secret.
And a past. And it’s drawing them right into the flames… Includes an excerpt of
Razor’s Edge, another Shadow Stalkers novella. On Fire previously appeared in
Hot in Handcuffs
Reflected in You Sylvia Day 2012-10-02 The sensual saga of Eva and Gideon
continues in the second novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling Crossfire
series. Gideon Cross. As beautiful and flawless on the outside as he was
damaged and tormented on the inside. He was a bright, scorching flame that
singed me with the darkest of pleasures. I couldn't stay away. I didn't want
to. He was my addiction...my every desire...mine. My past was as violent as
his, and I was just as broken. We’d never work. It was too hard, too
painful...except when it was perfect. Those moments when the driving hunger and
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desperate love were the most exquisite insanity. We were bound by our need. And
our passion would take us beyond our limits to the sweetest, sharpest edge of
obsession...
A Hunger So Wild Sylvia Day 2012-07-03 The #1 New York Times bestselling author
of the Crossfire series invites you to explore the seductive underworld where
lycans, vampires and angels vie for supremacy in the second novel in the
Renegade Angels series. Elijah Reynolds is the most dominant of lycans, a rare
Alpha whose skill on the hunt is surpassed only by his primal sexuality. When
the lycans revolt due to the iron fist of angelic rule, he steps into command,
becoming both enemy and coveted ally in the conflict between vampires and
angels. Vashti is the second most powerful vampire in the world, a lethal
beauty with a path of devastation in her wake. Tasked with proposing an
alliance between vampires and the lycans who killed her mate, Vash approaches
Elijah, whose need to avenge a friend demands Vash’s death even as his passion
demands her surrender. Soon, their enmity erodes beneath an all-consuming
desire. Elijah has never encountered a woman whose warrior spirit and fierce
sexual appetite rivals his own, while Vash is faced with the one man strong
enough to be her equal. But as war looms, each must decide where their loyalty
lies—with their own kind or with the enemy lover they can no longer live
without.
A Deeper Darkness J.T. Ellison 2012-04-17 When an old boyfriend's mother asks
her to do a second autopsy on her son, medical examiner Samantha Owen discovers
that the ex-Ranger was murdered and loses herself in the mystery contained
within his old notes, which leads her into a war zone between the military and
the nation's capital. Original. 30,000 first printing.
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller
Report, as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A
reprint of the report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without
analysis or commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except
for the material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the
Mueller investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016
Presidential election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between
the Donald Trump campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well
as any allegations of obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also
intended to detect and prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that
surfaced during the course of the investigation. The report consists of a
detailed summary of the various investigations and inquiries that the Special
Counsel and colleagues carried out in these areas. The investigation was
initiated in the aftermath of the firing of FBI Director James Comey by Donald
Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director Comey, had already been
investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign. Mueller submitted
his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019, and the
Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
Crossfire Novels Sylvia Day 2015-01-27 There's nothing more romantic than
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Valentine's Day...except Sylvia Day. Now in one deluxe box set, the first four
novels in the Crossfire series. The #1 New York Times bestselling author. The
#1 worldwide phenomenon. Bared to You He was beautiful and brilliant, jagged
and white-hot. I was drawn to him as I'd never been to anything or anyone in my
life. I craved his touch like a drug, even knowing it would weaken me. I was
flawed and damaged, and he opened those cracks in me so easily... Gideon knew.
He had demons of his own. And we would become the mirrors that reflected each
other's most private wounds... and desires. The bonds of his love transformed
me, even as I prayed that the torment of our pasts didn't tear us apart...
Reflected in You Gideon Cross. As beautiful and flawless on the outside as he
was damaged and tormented on the inside. He was a bright, scorching flame that
singed me with the darkest of pleasures. I couldn't stay away. I didn't want
to. He was my addiction... my every desire... mine. My past was as violent as
his, and I was just as broken. We'd never work. It was too hard, too painful...
except when it was perfect. Those moments when the driving hunger and desperate
love were the most exquisite insanity. We were bound by our need. And our
passion would take us beyond our limits to the sweetest, sharpest edge of
obsession... Entwined with You From the moment I first met Gideon Cross, I
recognized something in him that I needed. Something I couldn't resist. I also
saw the dangerous and damaged soul insideso much like my own. I was drawn to
it. I needed him as surely as I needed my heart to beat. No one knows how much
he risked for me. How much I'd been threatened, or just how dark and desperate
the shadow of our pasts would become. Entwined by our secrets, we tried to defy
the odds. We made our own rules and surrendered completely to the exquisite
power of possession... Captivated by You Gideon calls me his angel, but he's
the miracle in my life. My gorgeous, wounded warrior, so determined to slay my
demons while refusing to face his own. The vows we'd exchanged should have
bound us tighter than blood and flesh. Instead they opened old wounds, exposed
pain and insecurities, and lured bitter enemies out of the shadows. I felt him
slipping from my grasp, my greatest fears becoming my reality, my love tested
in ways I wasn't sure I was strong enough to bear. At the brightest time in our
lives, the darkness of his past encroached and threatened everything we'd
worked so hard for. We faced a terrible choice: the familiar safety of the
lives we'd had before each other or the fight for a future that suddenly seemed
an impossible and hopeless dream...
The Crossfire of Love Dhiren Tiwari 2019-12-10 After ten long years, a twentysomething Amaan reluctantly comes back to his once-thriving-now-desolate
kingdom, Attanooga, to fulfill his mother’s last wish of a hometown funeral.
Saira is a journalist, but her job for the past five years has been the same –
a beautiful bait to expose famous people with demented habits. Strangely, her
memories of the past come to her like an out of order puzzle – whether it’s of
her estranged mother, her one true hate, or the broken heart because of her
break-up with Amaan years ago. Trapped in failing ambition and marshy
relationships, Saira gets a rare chance to resurrect both, when she’s chosen to
lead a special feature on the life and times of the late queen, Amaan’s mother.
Determined to get her career and life in order at all costs, would her scheming
deception end her misery or swallow her into a sinkhole where lines between
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blood and dreams aren’t to be trusted. Read on to find what happens when they
are caught in The Crossfire of Love.
Wicked Reads Shayla Black 2011-12 Eight erotic romance stories in anthology by
Shayla Black, Sylvia Day, Karin Tabke, Beth Williamson, Cathryn Fox, Shiloh
Walker, Nikki Duncan, and Mackenzie McKade.
The Crossfire Series Books 1-3 by Sylvia Day Sylvia Day 2013-06-04 Experience
the passion of Eva and Gideon—in the first three intensely sensual Crossfire
novels by #1 New York Times bestselling author Sylvia Day—Bared to You,
Reflected in You, and Entwined with You. Praise for the Crossfire Series “A
steamy read that will have you furiously flipping pages.”—Glamour “A highly
charged story that flows and hits the mark.”—Kirkus Reviews “Erotic romance
that should not be missed.”—Romance Novel News “The steamy sex scenes and
intriguing plot twists will have readers clamoring for more.”—Library Journal
The Good Fight Julianna Keyes 2016-07-25 "If you're looking for a gritty story
with a lot of heat (and I mean a lot) and real characters, I'd definitely
recommend Time Served."—DearAuthor.com Julianna Keyes returns to the wrong side
of the tracks in this third installment of her wildly popular Time Served
series I was born a fighter. You had to be, to survive in Camden. Lucky for me,
I loved it. The thrill, the pain, the glory. Until one night things went too
far and I almost lost my ticket out. So I swore off fighting. Never again. No
matter how much I wanted it. I went to college. Got a degree. A job on Wall
Street. Yet I still wasn't smart enough to stay away. So now I'm back. And it's
just as bad as I remember. Enter Dr. Susan Jones, superstar neurosurgeon. She's
brilliant, she's sexy and she's a pain in my ass. I can't get enough and she's
too busy for a relationship. She wants to hook up, get off, go home. She
doesn't have time for a thug from Camden. But she keeps coming back. This place
brings out the worst in people. Every day it threatens the project I'm working
on, the plans I'm making. Every day it drags me down just a little more, until
the hands I vowed to keep clean start itching to get dirty. If I don't start
fighting for what I want, I'll wind up with nothing. I didn't come back to
Camden for nothing. I came back to start something. And when people hurt the
things I care about, the gloves come off. Book three of thee Served series This
book is approximately 97,000 words One-click with confidence. This title is
part of the Carina Press Romance Promise: all the romance you're looking for
with an HEA/HFN. It's a promise!
Razor's Edge Sylvia Day 2013-09-24 Hearts are laid bare in this Shadow Stalkers
novella from the #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Crossfire series.
It was a cool night in Carmel but for Deputy US Marshal Jack Killigrew,
thoughts of Rachel were generating a lot of heat and sweat into his lonely
nights. But having her could never be more than a fantasy. She was his best
friend’s widow. He promised to look after her should anything happen. And
there’s no way Jack could betray the memory of his buddy by making moves on the
guy’s wife—no matter how long he’s desired her. Rachel’s marriage had been
perfect. So had her husband. But fate had a different plan. Now Rachel’s a
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single mother, resilient and independent. It’s time for her to move on and let
a new man into her life. Jack’s been there for her in the past but now she
needs him in a different way. All Rachel has to do in convince him that it’s
right, that it’s the best thing for both of them, and that it’s about time…
Includes an excerpt of Taking the Heat, another Shadow Stalkers novella.
Razor’s Edge previously appeared in The Promise of Love
Bared to You: A Novel By Sylvia Day (Trivia-On-Books) Trivion Books 2016-09-08
Trivia-on-Book: Bared to You by Sylvia Day Take the fan-challenge yourself and
share it with family and friends! Romantic, insightful, and well written, Bared
to You is a part of New York Times best-selling author, Sylvia Day's, Crossfire
series. The novel, first published in 2012, was one of the most commercially
successful novels of the year. The plot revolves around a couple in their
twenties who had both been abused in their past. A story that begins with
primal lust between the protagonists develops into a relationship that is not
merely skin-deep. Bared to You was named one of Amazon’s top ten best-selling
books of 2012. You may have read the book, but not have liked it. You may have
liked the book, but not be a fan. You may call yourself a fan, but few truly
are. Are you a fan? Trivia-on-Books is an independently curated trivia quiz on
the book for readers, students, and fans alike. Whether you're looking for new
materials to the book or would like to take the challenge yourself and share it
with your friends and family for a time of fun, Trivia-on-Books provides a
unique approach to Bared to You by Sylvia Day that is both insightful and
educational! Features You'll Find Inside: • 30 Multiple choice questions on the
book, plots, characters and author • Insightful commentary to answer every
question • Complementary quiz material for yourself or your reading group •
Results provided with scores to determine "status" Promising quality and value,
come play your trivia of a favorite book!
It Ends with Us Colleen Hoover 2020-07-28 In this “brave and heartbreaking
novel that digs its claws into you and doesn’t let go, long after you’ve
finished it” (Anna Todd, New York Times bestselling author) from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of All Your Perfects, a workaholic with a toogood-to-be-true romance can’t stop thinking about her first love. Lily hasn’t
always had it easy, but that’s never stopped her from working hard for the life
she wants. She’s come a long way from the small town where she grew up—she
graduated from college, moved to Boston, and started her own business. And when
she feels a spark with a gorgeous neurosurgeon named Ryle Kincaid, everything
in Lily’s life seems too good to be true. Ryle is assertive, stubborn, maybe
even a little arrogant. He’s also sensitive, brilliant, and has a total soft
spot for Lily. And the way he looks in scrubs certainly doesn’t hurt. Lily
can’t get him out of her head. But Ryle’s complete aversion to relationships is
disturbing. Even as Lily finds herself becoming the exception to his “no
dating” rule, she can’t help but wonder what made him that way in the first
place. As questions about her new relationship overwhelm her, so do thoughts of
Atlas Corrigan—her first love and a link to the past she left behind. He was
her kindred spirit, her protector. When Atlas suddenly reappears, everything
Lily has built with Ryle is threatened. An honest, evocative, and tender novel,
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It Ends with Us is “a glorious and touching read, a forever keeper. The kind of
book that gets handed down” (USA TODAY).
The Stranger I Married Sylvia Day 2014-06-24 A reformed rake sets his sights on
true love in this steamy Regency romance by the #1 New York Times–bestselling
author of Butterfly in Frost. The Marquess of Grayson never felt a twinge of
guilt when he stole the beautiful Lady Pelham right out from under his best
friend’s nose. After all, they were well matched in all things—their sensual
appetites, wicked wits, provocative reputations, and their absolute refusal to
ruin their marriage of convenience by falling in love. But then a shocking turn
of events sent her roguish husband from her side. Four years later, he has
returned a powerful, irresistible man who is determined to seduce his way into
her affections. No, this is not at all the man she married. But he is the man
who might finally steal her heart . . . Praise for The Stranger I Married
“Boldly passionate, scorchingly sexy Regency romance.” —Booklist “The writing .
. . is very smooth and readable and the love scenes very hot and nicely done.”
—All About Romance
Deeper Water Robert Whitlow 2008-06-01 The Tides of Truth novels follow one
lawyer's passionate pursuit of truth in matters of life and the law. In the
murky waters of Savannah's shoreline, a young law student is under fire as she
tries her first case at a prominent and established law firm. A complex mix of
betrayal and deception quickly weaves its way through the case and her life, as
she uncovers dark and confusing secrets about the man she's defending--and the
senior partners of the firm. How deep will the conspiracy run? Will she have to
abandon her true self to fulfill a higher calling? And how far will she have to
go to discover the truth behind a tragic cold case?
Entwined with You Sylvia Day 2013-06-04 The worldwide phenomenon continues as
Eva and Gideon face the demons of their pasts and accept the consequences of
their obsessive desires in the third novel in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Crossfire series. From the moment I first met Gideon Cross, I recognized
something in him that I needed. Something I couldn’t resist. I also saw the
dangerous and damaged soul inside—so much like my own. I was drawn to it. I
needed him as surely as I needed my heart to beat. No one knows how much he
risked for me. How much I’d been threatened, or just how dark and desperate the
shadow of our pasts would become. Entwined by our secrets, we tried to defy the
odds. We made our own rules and surrendered completely to the exquisite power
of possession...
Double Cross Malorie Blackman 2017-04-06 Just this once . . . Please let me get
away with it just this once . . . Tobey wants a better life - for him and his
girlfriend Callie Rose. He wants nothing to do with the gangs that rule the
world he lives in. But when he's offered the chance to earn some money just for
making a few 'deliveries', just this once, would it hurt to say 'yes'? One
small decision can change everything . . . The fourth novel in Malorie
Blackman's powerful Noughts & Crosses sequence.
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Entwined with You Sylvia Day 2013-01-01 The worldwide phenomenon continues as
Eva and Gideon face the demons of their pasts and accept the consequences of
their obsessive desires . . . From the moment I first met Gideon Cross, I
recognized something in him that I needed. Something I couldn't resist. I also
saw the dangerous and damaged soul inside - so much like my own. I was drawn to
it. I needed him as surely as I needed my heart to beat. No one knows how much
he risked for me. How much I'd been threatened, or just how dark and desperate
the shadow of our pasts would become. Entwined by our secrets, we tried to defy
the odds. We made our own rules and surrendered completely to the exquisite
power of possession . . . Praise for the Crossfire series: 'A hundred degrees
hotter than anything you've read before.' Reveal 'Move over Danielle Steel and
Jackie Collins, this is the dawn of a new Day.' Amuse www.sylviaday.com
Sylvia Day Shadow Stalkers E-Bundle Sylvia Day 2016-06-21 From the #1 New York
Times bestselling author of the Crossfire novels comes a collection that
includes three novellas from her Shadow Stalker series—where deputy US Marshals
fight for what’s right and indulge in what’s sinful... In Razor’s Edge, Deputy
US Marshal Jack Killigrew can’t stop thinking about his best friend’s widow,
Rachel. He promised to protect her, but giving into his desire could betray his
buddy’s memory—unless Rachel wants the same thing... In Taking the Heat, Layla
Creed is ready to testify in a sensational murder trial, but doing so would
take her out of Deputy US Marshal Brian Simmons’s life forever. They have the
option of going on the run, but a stranger in the shadows could force them to
risk everything in the name of love... In On Fire, things are getting hot
between Deputy US Marshal Jared Cameron and fire inspector Darcy Michaels. But
a secret from Darcy’s past could draw them into the flames... Razor’s Edge
previously appeared in The Promise of Love Taking the Heat previously appeared
in Men Out of Uniform On Fire previously appeared in Hot in Handcuffs
The Stopover T. L. Swan 2019-10-29 A memorable night of passion refuses to stay
just a memory in this sizzling and scandalous romance from bestselling author T
L Swan. I was upgraded to first class on a flight from London to New York. The
food, champagne, and service were impeccable--the blue-eyed man sitting next to
me, even better. He was smart, suave, and sexy. We talked and flirted--and
though the plane was unexpectedly grounded, we still felt sky high in each
other's company. We danced and laughed our way around Boston...and had a night
of crazy passion that no woman could forget. That was twelve months ago, and I
haven't heard from him--until today. I started a new job and met the CEO.
Imagine my surprise when I saw those naughty blue eyes gazing at me from behind
his mahogany desk. But I'm not that carefree girl anymore. I have a boyfriend
now, and responsibilities. Now he wants to see me in his office for a private
meeting. How can I resist?
A Touch of Crimson Sylvia Day 2011-10-04 From the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of the Crossfire series comes the first novel in a hot-blooded
paranormal romance series... Adrian Mitchell is an angel of immense power and
insatiable desire. Leading an elite Special Ops unit of the Seraphim, his task
is to punish the Fallen—angels who have become vampires—and command a restless
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pack of indentured lycans. But Adrian has suffered his own punishment for
becoming involved with mortals—losing the woman he loves again and again. Now,
after nearly two hundred years, he has found her—Shadoe, her soul once more
inhabiting a new body with no memory of him. This time he won’t let her go.
With no memory of her past as Shadoe, Lindsay Gibson only knows she can’t help
being fiercely attracted to the smoldering, seductive male who crosses her
path. Swept into a dangerous world of tumultuous passion and preternatural
conflict, Lindsay is soon caught in the middle between her angel lover, her
vampire father, and a full-blown lycan revolt. There’s more at stake than her
love and her life—this time she could lose her very soul...
Don't Tempt Me Sylvia Day 2013-02-01 In this Georgian-era romance by the #1
bestselling author of the Crossfire Series, an Irish soldier-for-hire falls for
an enigmatic French femme fatale. SOMETIMES TEMPTATION . . . A hardened
mercenary as adept in bed as in battle, Simon Quinn can have any woman he
wants, but he prefers those who know the rules of the game. That way it’s
easier to leave them behind... CAN’T BE AVOIDED But Lysette Rousseau is one
female he can’t figure out. Beautiful, sensual, seductive, she should be the
perfect match for Simon, yet something about her ties him in knots. Bold and
manipulative one time, sweetly innocent the next, she is an enigma bound to
bring trouble . . . impossible to resist. Praise for Don’t Tempt Me “Day crafts
several intricate love stories (for a mother and twin daughters) that
seamlessly slip from one scorching romance to another. Readers will devour
every word of this daringly original, boldly sensual and brilliantly plotted
book—and they’ll be breathless by its riveting conclusion.” —RT Book Reviews,
Top Pick “Set against the backdrop of pre-Revolutionary France, this bold,
erotic tale of passion and revenge features a cast of colorful characters and a
complex and intriguing plot. It will appeal most to readers who like their
romantic adventures fast paced and laced with earthy language and graphic sex.”
—Library Journal “Dangerous liaisons and deceptions are the key ingredients in
the latest addition to Day’s sexy, espionage-steeped Georgian historicalromance series.” —Booklist
Reflected in You Sylvia Day 2012-10-02 Reflected in You will take you to the
very limits of obsession - and introduce you to a hero you'll never forget . .
. One of the bestselling love stories of the century _______ Beautiful and
flawless, damaged and tormented. That was Gideon Cross. He was a bright,
scorching flame that singed me with the darkest of pleasures. I couldn't stay
away. I didn't want to. He was my addiction . . . my every desire . . . mine.
My past was as violent as his, and I was just as broken. We'd never work. It
was too hard, too painful . . . Except when it was perfect. Those moments when
the driving hunger and desperate love were the most exquisite insanity. We were
bound by our need. And our passion would take us beyond our limits to the
sweetest, sharpest edge of obsession . . . Daringly sensual and intensely
romantic, this is a love story that will have you glued to the page. _______
Praise for Sylvia Day: 'A hundred degrees hotter than anything you've ever read
before' Reveal 'Riveting, sensual . . . You won't be disappointed' 5*****
Reader Review 'Lots of sex and gripping story lines' Sun 'If you like Fifty
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Shades then you will love these books' 5***** Reader Review 'A powerful love
story' 5***** Reader Review
One with You Sylvia Day 2016-04-05 The instant number one bestseller FROM #1
INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLING AUTHOR SYLVIA DAY The final chapter in the global
blockbuster Crossfire quintet Gideon Cross. Falling in love with him was the
easiest thing I’ve ever done. It happened instantly. Completely. Irrevocably.
Marrying him was a dream come true. Staying married to him is the fight of my
life. Love transforms. Ours is both a refuge from the storm and the most
violent of tempests. Two damaged souls entwined as one. We have bared our
deepest, ugliest secrets to one another. Gideon is the mirror that reflects all
my flaws ... and all the beauty I couldn’t see. He has given me everything.
Now, I must prove I can be the rock, the shelter for him that he is for me.
Together, we could stand against those who work so viciously to come between
us. But our greatest battle may lie within the very vows that give us strength.
Committing to love was only the beginning. Fighting for it will either set us
free ... or break us apart. Heartbreakingly and seductively poignant, One with
You is the breathlessly awaited finale to the Crossfire saga, the searing love
story that has captivated millions of readers worldwide.
Taking the Heat Sylvia Day 2013-09-24 A Shadow Stalkers novella from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of the Crossfire series. Layla Creed and Deputy
US Marshal Brian Simmons have a history that is as hot and heartbreaking as it
is unforgettable. Now their paths have crossed once again. This time things are
twice as hot. Layla—a protected witness—has been persuaded to come out of
hiding and testify in a sensational murder trial. But as far as Brian’s
concerned, there’s an even more pressing problem. Once Layla testifies she’ll
get sucked back into the Witness Protection Program. A new identity, a new
location, a new occupation—and a new inspector to check up on her. In other
words, out of his life forever. There is one more option—take Layla and go on
the run. Rekindling what they once had should be easy. But a stranger in their
shadow has plans of his own, forcing Brian and Layla to risk everything in the
name of love. Includes an excerpt of On Fire, another Shadow Stalkers novella.
Taking the Heat previously appeared in Men Out of Uniform
Bared to You Sylvia Day 2012-05-24 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Sylvia Day comes the first novel in the Crossfire series—a provocative
masterstroke of abandon and obsession that redefined the meaning of desire, and
became a global phenomenon. Gideon Cross came into my life like lightning in
the darkness... He was beautiful and brilliant, jagged and white-hot. I was
drawn to him as I’d never been to anything or anyone in my life. I craved his
touch like a drug, even knowing it would weaken me. I was flawed and damaged,
and he opened those cracks in me so easily... Gideon knew. He had demons of his
own. And we would become the mirrors that reflected each other’s most private
wounds...and desires. The bonds of his love transformed me, even as I prayed
that the torment of our pasts didn’t tear us apart...
Warriors in the Crossfire Nancy Bo Flood 2016-11-04 This gripping historical
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novel is set on the tiny island of Saipan, which the Japanese had long
governed, near the end of World War II. Thirteen-year-old Joseph, the son of a
local village chief, and his half-Japanese best friend, Kento, have their
loyalties tested when U.S. troops arrive and one of the bloodiest battles in
the Pacific war is fought. Caught in the crossfire between the Americans and
Japanese, the boys learn what it really means to be a warrior. The novel is
based on historical facts, and an afterword describes the real-life account of
what happened on Saipan—the unimaginable horrors of what is now called Suicide
Cliff.
Seven Years to Sin Sylvia Day 2014-05-01 A young widow encounters the man who
fueled her dreams for years in this erotic Regency romance by the #1 New York
Times bestselling author. Seven years ago, on the eve of her wedding, Lady
Jessica Sheffield witnessed a scandalous scene: the young rakehell Alistair
Caulfield giving himself to a very pleased—and paying—lady. Shocked yet
titillated, Jessica nevertheless walked down the aisle. Throughout her serene
yet unremarkable marriage, Alistair lived in her illicit fantasies. But now
fate has left her a childless widow. Meanwhile, Alistair ran far from his
disreputable life—and the beautiful debutant he could not have. Now a
successful shipping merchant, he has little in common with the man Jessica once
knew. But when she steps aboard his ship for a transatlantic passage, seven
years' worth of denied pleasures are held in check by nothing more than a few
layers of silk. And as they set sail, they finally surrender to overpowering
waves of passion. “The book that inspired Bared to You.”—Sylvia Day
Bared to You - Behind the Story (A Book Companion) Behind the StoryTM Books
2017-01-20 Loved the novel, but still hungry for more? If you've devoured the
last morsel of your savory book, but have a stomach that yearns for more,
"Behind the Story" will be a most delightful surprise. Enjoy this basket full
of hand-picked treats, compiled as an easy, concise, info-rich serving just for
you! You'll be on a VIP tour where we will take you by the hand to show you
what is behind the curtains, what is "Behind the Story". Introducing: Behind
the Story Series - Over 100 published titles and sold all over the world... and
counting! - Over 17 5-star reviews alone! - Refined for quality by a team of
Researchers, Authors, and Editors - Ranked page #1 in 96% of searches, ranked
search result #2 in 9 titles! Experience why others are coming back for more.
This is the second such companion book I've read in this series, and I'm
anxiously awaiting more. By Ms. Eden (US/UK) for Major Pettigrew's Last Stand –
March 22, 2012 My brother has almost all the Behind the Story books because he
and his wife are avid readers and he lent me this one since I am such a Clancy
fan... By Pauly Ortega for Against All Enemies August 21, 2011 Re-read the
original book RIGHT AFTER reading this book! The original book suddenly became
much richer and more enticing after I finished this Behind the Story, I HAD to
open up the original book once more! Highly recommended! From Sherry Lawson for
Hotel on the Corner of Bitter and Sweet, February 22, 2012 A sneak peek of
what's inside: - Special invitation to become a Beta-Reader for Behind the
Story. - Chance for you to win lifetime updates! - Bibliography and resources,
great as study guides or research resource. - Trivia Questions and Discussion
title-deeper-in-you-a-crossfire-novel
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Starters, great for your book clubs! SAMPLE EXCERPT: “What was the inspiration
behind the creation of this book?” Although many people have expressed how much
Bared to You resembles Fifty Shades of Grey, Day said in interviews that her
real inspiration for writing this book is her own novel, Seven Years to Sin. It
is a historical novel also dealing with a couple recovering from difficult,
abusive pasts. In Seven Years to Sin, the main characters were brought together
by their histories. But Day wondered how it would be like if the past of two
people very attracted to each other push them apart. What if their trauma
inhibits them from connecting with the person they are in love with? Can an
abuse survivor be able to have a functional and healthy romantic relationship
with another abuse survivor? Day wanted to explore that. This premise, the
desire to answer these questions at least in the context of a story, resulted
in the plotline that will encompass the three books in the Crossfire series. - - - - Don't miss out! It's highly recommended. if you're a real literature
junkie or a diehard fan of the novel (I am both) it's really a must read.
Highly recommended. - ForTheQuinn (Austin, TX, US) Disclaimer: This work is not
meant to replace, but to complement the original work. If you've loved the
novel, then this is the book for you. It is educational in purpose,
entertaining in nature, unauthorized and unofficial. It is a digestive work
produced to stimulate the appetite and to encourage readers to appreciate the
original work even more.
Reckless Refuge Catherine Cowles 2021-05-11 There were shadows I was running
from. Ones that haunted and taunted. Ones that made it so I had no choice but
to disappear. I’d spent years hiding from the world. My little island haven,
the only assurance of safety. It all changed the moment he showed up at my
door. The hint of pain in his eyes told me that something haunted him, too. And
I couldn’t help but be drawn closer. But finding the person I needed most came
with risks I never expected. And when our ghosts find us again, neither of us
may make it out this time. ***** Read what reviewers are saying about Reckless
Refuge: “Addictive, truly suspenseful, and utterly romantic, this is a top read
of the year!” - Samantha Young, New York Times Bestseller “Beautiful, emotional
and riveting. Catherine Cowles pens a romantic masterpiece that remained in my
heart long after the final page was turned.” - K.C. Lynn, Bestselling author of
the Men of Honor series "Reckless Refuge is absolutely UNPUTDOWNABLE!
Beautifully written. Flawlessly executed. An unforgettable 5-Star MUST READ!" A.L. Jackson, New York Times Bestselling Author ***** Read what others are
saying about Catherine Cowles: "I fell in love with these characters, with the
writing, and with this unexpected story. I can't recommend it enough!" Alessandra Torre, New York Times Bestseller “Heartwarming, romantic and with an
added bit of suspense, Beautifully Broken Pieces had me glued to every page!
Catherine Cowles, meet your newest super fan.” - Devney Perry, USA Today
Bestseller “Cowles writes fresh, addicting, and intensely beautiful stories!” Susan Stoker, New York Times Bestseller "Catherine Cowles has a way of pulling
the reader into the world she has created and leaves you there for days after
you have read the last page." - Kelly Elliott, New York Times Bestseller “I
walked away knowing I would read every single thing this talented new author
ever writes." - Natasha is a Book Junkie *** Perfect for fans of Kristen
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Ashley, Corinne Michaels, Nora Roberts, and Devney Perry.
Sylvia Day Crossfire Novels 1-4 Sylvia Day 2014-12-18 Now in one deluxe
collection, the first four novels in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Crossfire series. Bared to You He was beautiful and brilliant, jagged and
white-hot. I was drawn to him as I'd never been to anything or anyone in my
life. I craved his touch like a drug, even knowing it would weaken me. I was
flawed and damaged, and he opened those cracks in me so easily... Gideon knew.
He had demons of his own. And we would become the mirrors that reflected each
other's most private wounds... and desires. The bonds of his love transformed
me, even as I prayed that the torment of our pasts didn't tear us apart...
Reflected in You Gideon Cross. As beautiful and flawless on the outside as he
was damaged and tormented on the inside. He was a bright, scorching flame that
singed me with the darkest of pleasures. I couldn’t stay away. I didn’t want
to. He was my addiction… my every desire...mine. My past was as violent as his,
and I was just as broken. We’d never work. It was too hard, too painful… except
when it was perfect. Those moments when the driving hunger and desperate love
were the most exquisite insanity. We were bound by our need. And our passion
would take us beyond our limits to the sweetest, sharpest edge of obsession...
Entwined with You From the moment I first met Gideon Cross, I recognized
something in him that I needed. Something I couldn't resist. I also saw the
dangerous and damaged soul inside—so much like my own. I was drawn to it. I
needed him as surely as I needed my heart to beat. No one knows how much he
risked for me. How much I'd been threatened, or just how dark and desperate the
shadow of our pasts would become. Entwined by our secrets, we tried to defy the
odds. We made our own rules and surrendered completely to the exquisite power
of possession... Captivated by You Gideon calls me his angel, but he’s the
miracle in my life. My gorgeous, wounded warrior, so determined to slay my
demons while refusing to face his own. The vows we’d exchanged should have
bound us tighter than blood and flesh. Instead they opened old wounds, exposed
pain and insecurities, and lured bitter enemies out of the shadows. I felt him
slipping from my grasp, my greatest fears becoming my reality, my love tested
in ways I wasn’t sure I was strong enough to bear. At the brightest time in our
lives, the darkness of his past encroached and threatened everything we’d
worked so hard for. We faced a terrible choice: the familiar safety of the
lives we’d had before each other or the fight for a future that suddenly seemed
an impossible and hopeless dream...
JFK Oliver Stone 1992 Provides the complete script for JFK, which details the
investigation into President Kennedy's assassination, and includes reponses and
comments about the film, and official reports and documentation
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